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Principal: Mr P Gilchrist       53, Windmill Hill 

Portaferry 

E mail: pgilchrist570@c2kni.net         Co. Down 
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                       5th March 2024 

Dear Parents,  

 

As you are aware, Mrs Breen has been absent from school since the 

beginning of this academic year.  

 

Mrs Breen is now returning to work on a phased return basis and she 

will be gradually returning to teach the Primary 3 class, on a full- time 

basis over the next few weeks. This gradual integration will involve 

some elements of team and individual teaching up until week beginning 

25th March. Miss O’Prey’s last full day in Primary 3 is scheduled to be 

Tuesday 19th March 2024.  

 

I would like to place on record our thanks and appreciation to Miss 

O’Prey for all her hard work and dedication in guiding our Primary 3 

class since the beginning of this year and we look forward to 

welcoming Mrs Breen back to our schooling community.   

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Mr Gilchrist 

Principal  
 


